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October 31, 1968

Señor N . Antunez
Chilean Mission to the United Nations 
809 U.N. Plaza 
New York City

Dear Mr. Antunez:

The Archives of American Art group has returned from the 
Chilean expedition. Easter Island was fabulous - tent 
life and all, I do want to thank you for all the help 
you gave in coordinating our activities in Santiago.
Ambassador and Mrs. Sparks gave a dinner party the night 
we arrived, Señora Vial de Prieto gave a luncheon at her 
country home on Sunday, the Pico Canas gave a beautiful 
dinner party, and our own Ambassador a cocktail supper 
party the night we left. So you see we were well taken 
care of.

We went to the Patio Gallery one morning where I purchased 
a painting of yours which I'm delighted with. It may hang 
in my house in the country, but if not you must come to the 
apartment to see it. The title is "Hacia La Cordillera".

Thankingi you again for your many kindnesses I remain,

ES/jh

Sincerely,

Mrs. Otto L. spaeth
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